
 

Parks Victoria December 2019 Board Meeting Report  
The Parks Victoria Board met on Tuesday 17 December to discuss a range of important issues and 
opportunities. The highlights of the meeting are outlined below. 
 

Grampians Landscape Management Plan 
The Board received a progress report on the Plan, which has recently completed the first stage of community 
consultation. The Plan will underpin the strategic planning for the Grampians landscape for the next 15 years. 
 

Land Management Strategy 
The Board received a progress report on the Land Management Strategy, which will set the future direction 

for Parks Victoria’s management of the parks estate. 

Open Safe and Clean Pilot Program 
The Board is pleased to have endorsed a pilot of this program, which provides a tool to measure how well the 
organisation is tracking in maintaining core visitor experience standards across the parks estate. 
 

Membership Pilot Program 
The Board approved a pilot program, to invite members of the public to actively engage with Parks Victoria 
in learning about, protecting and being in nature. 
 

Fire Outlook 
The Board received an update from the Chief Executive Officer on the fire situation in the Gippsland region. 
 

Sustainability Initiatives 
The Board approved several sustainability initiatives for the organisation, which will be announced shortly. 


